
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The uniform philosophy of Lake Castle Madisonville Private School is one that 
provides students with a sense of pride and respect.  Annually, uniforms are 
reviewed by the administration, adjustments are made as necessary, the policies 
are updated, and parents are urged to review these policies prior to purchasing 
any uniform items.  (See Boys’ and Girls’ Appearance.) 
 
Much time and effort go into making our LCMPS uniform one that the students 
will take great pride in wearing, representing their school throughout the 
community.  Whenever students are dressed in the school uniform, they are 
expected to continue to represent LCMPS in a positive, respectful manner.   
 
Upon enrollment as Lake Castle Madisonville Private School students, families 
have agreed to follow not only the philosophy of the school as outlined during the 
orientation process and further through the reading of literature provided about 
the specifics of our success but the school’s uniform policies as well.   
 
As stated in the Rules and Regulations:  Students out of uniform will be issued a 
warning and must come to school the following school day in complete uniform.  
Students not in compliance will have to contact a parent to deliver the proper 
school attire or they will not be allowed back into the classroom. Upper 
elementary (4th-8th grade) students receiving four (4) or more uniform infractions 
will receive a detention on the 4th and every other infraction for the remainder of 
the school term. (Note:  This includes name tags which are a vital part of our 
students’ uniforms – especially for safety reasons.) 
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